BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC UTILITIES
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040, St. John’s, Newfoundland and Labrador, Canada, A1A 5B2

E-mail: gyoung@nlh.nl.ca

2014-03-04

Mr, Geoffrey Young
Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro
P.O. Box 12400

St. John’s, NL. A1B 4K7

Dear Mr. Young:

Re:  Daily system status report dated March 3, 2014

This is further to the daily NLH System Supply and Demand Report filed for March 3, 2014,
In that report, under the heading “Previous Day’s Supply Notes”, the observation is made that
“CBP&P experienced frazil ice conditions overnight (March 3 into March 4) and their
generafion is being restored at the time of this report”.

The Board requests additional information as follows:

1. Should the generation source be identified as CBP&P or is it Deer Lake Power?

2. What was the reduction in available generation capacity as a result of the frazil ice
condition?

3. Has the generation capacity been restored at this time?

4, What are the expectations for the condition continuing/recurring over the next two
days?

5. In addition for all future reports please identify the name plate rating for any offline or
derated generation units, as is being done for Bay d’Espoir Unit #6.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Board’s Director of
Regulatory and Advisory Services, Mr. Robert Byrne by email rbyrne@pub.nl.ca or
telephone (709)726-0742.

Yours truly,

Cheryl Blundon

Board Secretary
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Cheryl Blundon, Director of Corporate Services and Board Secretary, Tel: 709-726-8600, £-Mail: chlundon@pub.vl.ca
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